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Date:    October 14, 2015 
Time:  1:30 P.M.   
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

Public Information Officer 
 
Subject:   Armed Robbery/Shooting Update      
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department continues its investigation into the shooting of a 47 year-old 
male victim from Oshkosh that was reported at about 12:05 AM on Wednesday, October 14, 
2015.     
 
The victim was taken from the rear parking lot of a business in the 600 block of N. Main St. to 
Theda Clark Hospital in Neenah, WI and was later flown to UW-Hospital in Madison, WI where 
he is still being treated for his wound to his head.  
 
The Oshkosh Police Department canvassed the area and spoke to many citizens after the 
shooting.  Oshkosh Police is asking anyone with information in regards to this incident; or if 
anyone in the area of the 600 block of N. Main St. has video cameras and may have captured 
video of the shooting to contact the Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700.   
 
If you have information and would like to remain anonymous, please contact Winnebago 
County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477; or text IGOTYA and your crime tip to 
274637; or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and submit your text via the web.  
You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for information leading to an arrest. 
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